
 

This is Miss Butler. She’s the 

teacher in Foxes Class. If she 

had been a boy, she would 

have been called Kevin! 
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 24th November 

 

• 7th: Christmas Jumper Day 

• 11th - Christingle at Stalham 

Saint Mary’s Church 

15th: School performance of Peter Pan at  

Stalham Saint Mary’s Church -  

• 19th: Staff and pupils Christmas lunch  

20th: End of term - 

• 4th January: Back to school 

First of all, I’d like to thank you all for      

supporting our Children in Need day. 

We raised  

This week we’ve seen rehearsals get          

underway for our Christmas Show.    

Norfolk Family Fun has launched their Festive                

programme for children looking for something to do 

over the holidays. There’s more details about both, over 

the page! Have a great weekend! 

Please remember… if your child has an          

appointment or will be absent, notify Miss Allen 

in the School Reception Office on ,     

text or email 

 

The Norfolk Community Advice 

Network has created a              

, with 

links to various organisations offering support with the 

cost of living over the forthcoming colder months. 

 https://ncan.co.uk/winter-2023-advice-hub/ 
 Her favourite dog is a corgi. If 

she had one, she’d call her  

Susan, like the Queen’s first 

corgi. 

She loves to read everyday, 

even though she is dyslexic. 

If Miss Butler 

could travel     

anywhere, she’d 

go to Scandinavia 

and hope to see 

the Northern 

Lights.  WOOF! 

The Northern Lights 

(Aurora Borealis) 

 

Charlie   Alfie       Jack         Lucas 

English         P.E.         Maths        English 

If your child forgets 

something, please 

give it to reception. 

We politely          

request that you 

DO NOT enter the 

school during the 

day as it unsettles 

classes! Thank you. 

Damian 

This week’s star is Damian, 

for having an all-round                

outstanding week! 

Well 

done! 

https://ncan.co.uk/winter-2023-advice-hub/


We’d love you 

to come along 

to watch our 

Christmas 

Show. After the              

performance,  

there’ll be the 

chance to 

browse our 

craft fair and 

chat to other      

carers and staff. 

Refreshments 

will be         

available, and 

you can try 

your luck in our 

Christmas 

raffle! You can 

take your child 

home from the 

Church.  

 


